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28th September 2023 
 
  
Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

At Eden Park we pride ourselves on ensuring that your child has a fun, exciting experience 

during their day in Nursery. If your child is unsettled when dropping off, we will post a 

‘happy and settled’ observation on tapestry to put your mind at ease.  

 

We will also be using Tapestry as our main source of communication for your child’s 

development and any events coming up such as parent stay and play sessions and 

parents evenings. 

 

If you are unable to access your account, please email us and we will be happy to support 

you.  

 

Frogs - Jessica Foster jfoster@eppsa.org.uk 

 

Tadpoles - Amy Rogers arogers@eppsa.org.uk 

 

 

Many thanks 

 

Jessica Foster 

Eden Park Nursery Manager 
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